
Comment from Jay Buzhardt 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 15, 2022 

I support the use of cameras as a replacement for standard mirrors. Cameras have a larger field of 

view, virtually eliminating blind spots. I do, however, think there should be at least one mirror in 

one or more cameras fail. Until I actually started driving a car with three rear high resolution 

cameras, I did not support this option. 
 


